
From:  Chris  Skoglund  <skoglund.chris@gmail.com>

Sent:  Wednesday,  February  09, 2022  6:07  PM

To: Michael  Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>

Subject:  Late email  regarding  the  pork  chops  subdivision  at 279 Packers  Falls Road.

Michael  meant  to send  this  out  earlier  and in a more  formal  format.  But  just  wanted  to emphasize  that  I as the butter  to

the  property  at 279 Packers  Falls Road and 100%  in support  of  the  projects  as outlined  by the  south  east  land  trust.  And

sending  this  email  I am providing  my permission  for  you  to verbally  speak  to my support  at night  plenty  we're  meeting,  if

you  get  this  in time.-

Chris  Skoglund

(603)  918-8353

"There  are  no  economies  without  environments  but  there  are  environments  without  economies."  - Pgygn

Sukhdev,  Economist,  Deutsche  Bank
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